
20th April 2020

SSPA 2020 Convention Update

Dear members,

The ongoing Coronavirus pandemic and national social distancing restrictions have forced us to 
make the difficult decision to officially cancel the SSPA National Convention due to be held in 
South Australia 26th of September - 2nd of October. This was not an easy decision, however the 
health and safety of our members and the community is always our priority. We are planning to 
return to South Australia in 2021.

The SSPA has held a convention in every one of our 53 year history and despite no physical 
convention, this year will be no different.
The organising committee are currently finalising plans to deliver this year’s convention online. 
We will still hold a medical day, AGM and other activities for all ages. 
Please keep a look out for the details and registration for the 2020 online convention.

Sam Milliard 

National President - Short Statured People of Australia 

On behalf of SSPA National Council


